2013 APRIL 29TH   VOLUNTEER DAY FOR SPECIAL O Micheal O.
On Saturday, April 27th at 12:00 p.m. my dad and I went to sit in at a volunteer gathering at the Sunnycrest Mall in Gibsons. It was to celebrate Volunteer Week all across Canada, and our purpose was to draw people’s attention to Special Olympics and hopefully sign up a few volunteers for our many events and sports.
It was a very busy environment, as many organizations had their own stations, each with the same goal of drawing in potential volunteers. I had a lot of fun doing that exact thing.
As folks walked by, I made sure to say “Hello” and “Have you heard of Special Olympics?” I had a speech ready made for each person who stopped. I spoke on how Special O was founded by a member of the Kennedy family as a way for her daughter to do sports, as her daughter was born with special needs. I also talked about how S.O builds a sense of community and pride for each of our athletes.
When I was in school I found it hard to participate in team sports for fear of being bullied or doing poorly. I explained that Special O gives each athlete the opportunity to do these sports, such as swimming or softball and even bocce with no fear of feeling defeated or teased.
People seemed to really appreciate what S.O had to offer, and a couple of people even signed up to volunteer! All in all it was a very successful venture.
Thank you to Pat Stuart for thinking of me to do this event. I had a blast promoting Special Olympics here on our wonderful Sunshine Coast! 
Sincerely,
Micheal Oswald
